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The tooth fairy from Pécs is very popular!
A few years ago, the Department of Pediatric Dentistry of the Department of Dentistry and Oral Surgery of the Clinical Center of the University of Pécs was the first in Hungary to organize a screening program for children between 6 months and 3 years of age. A good indication of the popularity of the FOGTÜNDÉR program is that within 24 hours of the announcement of the playful screening in Pécs, nearly 150 children wanted to register for the screening, so many of them could only be offered an appointment for the next session.
On Wednesday, 19th October 2022, between 15:30-17:30, the paediatric dentists of the Dental Clinic of the Clinical Center of the University of Pécs are waiting for the previously registered children together with their mums and dads for the playful screening examination, so that the dental appointment will be an experience and not a spasmodic fear.
Under current legislation, regular dental check-ups for young children are mandatory from the age of 3. Children under the age of 3 do not have organized or compulsory dental check-ups. Parents are often at a loss as to when and where to take their child to the dentist. The program also draws attention to the importance of caring for milk teeth, which influence the development of the jaw and jawbone and the health of the remaining teeth.
